
South Eastern Sydney Local Health District 

 

Prince of Wales Hospital 

ADULT EMERGENCY DEPARTMENT HAS MOVED 

The Prince of Wales 
Hospital Adult Emergency 
Department (ED) has moved 
to level B2 of the new Acute 
Services Building.  

The new ED is accessible 
from Magill Street, via 
Botany Street. 

The former ED has closed 
permanently. 

KEY CHANGES 

• ED has moved to a new location, accessed 
from Magill St via Botany St. 

• Best parking for ED remains in the Randwick 
Hospitals Campus car park (via Barker St). 

• From the car park, best pedestrian access is 
via an internal public link bridge on level 0 
(accessible from the existing Barker St main 
hospital entrance). 

• From the UNSW Light Rail stop, best 
pedestrian access is via Botany St to the 
Acute Services Building front entrance or 
Magill St ED entrance.  

• Vehicle access to Hospital Rd via Magill St 
available between 7am and 10pm only. 
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For a full list of 
hospital services 
relocated to the 
new building, visit 
the Prince of 
Wales Hospital 
website. 

For assistance 
navigating the 
hospital, visit the 
Information Desks 
located at all 
entry points. 
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